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NWCAA statement on train derailment  
 

The Northwest Clean Air Agency is aware of the evolving incident near Custer in Whatcom 
County. 
 
Our thoughts are with those who have been impacted by this incident and with those who 
could be impacted. 
 
Though NWCAA is not an emergency response agency, we are working with responding 
agencies to determine what additional support may be needed in terms of monitoring, 
modeling, and other possible resources. 
 
Safety is the number 1 priority – we urge people to listen to the instructions issued by first 
responders. 


